From: Scarso Christine <CScarso@schools.nyc.gov>
To: FRANCO'S BLINDS & SHADES,INC. <FRANCOSBLINDS@AOL.COM>
Sent: Thu, Feb 11, 2016 7:13 am
Subject: PS 60 Invoice

Franco,



Morning! I want to thank you for your professional service that we received here at PS. 60. From the measuring to the installation it was a pleasure to deal with your company. The blinds are a beautiful touch to our office.   Thank you.



Christine Scarso
